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March 26, 2025 

 

TO ALL GARDEWINE CUSTOMERS:  

 

Re:  Carbon Surcharge Removal Notice 

 

Effective April 1, 2025 the Government of Canada is eliminating the consumer 

carbon price. Accordingly, Gardewine will remove all carbon surcharges from 

customer invoicing effective April 6, 2025. The lag in removal of the carbon 

surcharge is due to Gardewine bulk fuel purchases made prior to April 1st being 

consumed after the carbon tax is removed.  


